
Nomination Letter 

IMPERIAL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

School Site Council Nominations 

2017-2018 

 

Summer 2017 

Dear Parents: 

The Imperial School Site Council (SSC) is now accepting nominations for parent members on 

the SSC. This is a two-year term, August 2017 - June 2018 and August 2018 - June 2019. Three 

Parent or Community Members are needed for the SSC.  

The School Site Council serves the students and the school by:  

* Developing the Single School Plan for Student Achievement with teachers and support 

staff;  

* Implementing the Plan, putting it into effect for student learning;  

* Evaluating the Plan to see if it is helping all students;  

* Verifying and assuring money expenditures in the school plan are used to improve 

academic performance of all pupils.  

 

Parent members of the SSC are expected to:  

* Attend the meetings once month;  

* Participate in all SSC responsibilities;  

* Represent parents in the neighborhood and community;  

* Become knowledgeable about the Single School Plan for Student Achievement  

 

If you are interested, your name will be placed on a ballot for an election.  

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Cut here and return to school on or before August 29, 2017. 
 

This is a two-year term 

Please return this form to school with your registration materials 

Parent Name ______________________________________ Telephone ______________________  

Email ____________________________________________ 

Student Name _____________________________________ Grade ______________ 

 

 


